
Scholarship Awards Ceremony Procedures 
 

The Department of Chemistry hosts an annual Scholarship Awards 
Ceremony, usually in May.  Planning for the event should begin at least 3 
months in advance.  The procedures for an event of this caliber are very 

lengthy and detailed and, therefore, are maintained off-line in the 
Department of Chemistry’s local server (ChemAdmin/DeskManuals). 
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